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If you haven’t been by our Telegraph Office recently, you would probably be 

very surprised by the changes that have taken place over the last couple of 

weeks. The first real modifications to our lobby area have begun and we can 

now see the outline of what the future lobby space will look like. 

 

 

Former Waiting Area 

                    

  Expansion       Former Site of NAPA  

The roof above our existing building is being replaced this week (providing a very 

interesting array of sounds to work through!) in preparation of the roof extension, 

which will include the expansion of our existing main office space. The base for 

our future North Building has been poured and we expect to see walls going up 

at that site within the next couple of weeks! 


